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The Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly is a publication of the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society 
(PCAS), which was organized in 1961. PCAS is an avocational group originally founded to study and to pre-
serve the anthropological and archaeological history of the original inhabitants of Orange County, California, and 
adjacent areas. The Publications Committee invites the submittal of original contributions dealing with regional 
history and prehistory. Although PCAS is especially interested in reports which shed further light on the early 
inhabitants of coastal southern California, it is always interested in reports on the wider Pacific Coast region.

Information about subscriptions to the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly and the PCAS Newslet-
ter is available online at www.pcas.org. Back issues of the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly are 
available. An index to Volumes 1 through 40 is available as Volume 40, Numbers 3 & 4. This searchable index 
is online at www.pcas.org. Three Occasional Papers, on Catalina Island, Mexican Majolica, and the Peralta 
Adobe, have also been published by PCAS. To place an order, receive information about the Pacific Coast 
Archaeological Society, or submit an article for publication, email publications@pcas.org or write: Pacific Coast 
Archaeological Society, P.O. Box 10926, Costa Mesa, California, 92627. Additional information is available 
at www.pcas.org. PCAS is not responsible for delivery of publications to subscribers who have not furnished a 
timely change of address. 

Recent issues of the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly are available at www.pcas.org and can be 
downloaded and viewed, but not printed. Articles appearing in the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterly 
are abstracted in Historical Abstracts and America: History and Life. This issue of the Pacific Coast Archaeological 
Society Quarterly is copyrighted © 2010 by the Pacific Coast Archaeological Society. ISSN 0552-7252.
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